
 

 

 

 

 

 

March/April 2025 

 

By the grace of God, Tammy’s ministry with the ladies here in Kenya continues to bear much fruit. In the last part of April, 

Tammy was one of the leaders of a three-day women’s workshop on how to 

properly interpret Scripture. 

This year’s workshop saw 65 

ladies participate as they 

worked through the book of 

Habakkuk verse by verse. The 

workshop included teaching 

sessions and small group 

discussion. 

 

 

Tammy has been given a unique opportunity to begin doing some counseling for an international counseling ministry 

which focuses upon those who are in full-time ministry. Since the counseling can be done online, Tammy has been able 

to counsel other women in ministry serving around the world.  

 

 

At the request of our Kenyan pastor, Tammy has 

been asked to start a ministry for the wives of the 

pastoral staff, interns, and missionaries out of our 

church. At this point, the men have ample 

opportunity for personal growth through various 

classes, conferences, and retreats. However, the 

wives of these men who are in ministry or training 

for the ministry do not have the same 

opportunities for instruction and fellowship. 

Tammy’s desire is to walk alongside these ministry wives by providing the needed encouragement, training, and fellowship 

that will enable them to be godly women serving together with their husbands. 

 

I know Tammy would appreciate your prayers as she seeks to glorify the Lord through these various ladies’ ministries. 


